
 

 

2018 Mileage Reimbursement Rate            
 

Date: 12/15/17 
To:  All Departments 

From: LINDA SIEGENTHALER, ACCOUNTANT SPECIALIST 

The Internal Revenue Service has set the standard mileage rate for 2018 as 54.5 
cents per mile for business miles driven (currently, 53.5 cents per mile).  This is an 
increase of 1 cent and is effective January 1, 2018.         

Please distribute this information to all employees within your department. 

If you have any questions please contact me at 935-0319 or by email at 
linda.siegenthaler@iowacounty.org. 
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